Notice of Petition for Variance and Waiver

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine

RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B2-13.004
Continuing Education
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on December 20, 2018, the Board of Chiropractic Medicine, received three petitions for variance or waiver filed by Mary E. Frost, D.C., M.B.A., on behalf of Palmer College of Chiropractic.    For the three, Petitioner is seeking a waiver of subparagraph 64B2-13.004(5)(c)1., F.A.C., which requires all continuing education courses be submitted for the Board’s approval at least sixty days prior to the date of the scheduled presentation.  Petitioner seeks approval for the following courses that were not submitted within the sixty days required:  2018 IACN Annual Symposium; McKenzie Method of Mechanical Diagnosis and Therapy:  Part A Lumbar; and The Amazing Balancing Act of the Woman Chiropractor. Comments on the petitions should be filed with the, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3255, telephone: (850)488-0595, or by electronic mail – Anthony.Spivey@flhealth.gov, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

Copies of the Petitions for Variance or Waiver may be  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1obtained by contacting:  Dr. Anthony Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, at the above address.
